


This issue's feature article follows on from the last issue's piece on
"Appreciating Complexity; Creating Simplicity."  It describes a lesson I



times, letting it burn through the mess in my mind.  Suddenly, I knew
what I wanted to do.
Out of the mess, a clear, powerful focus emerged.  I realized I wanted to
build receptivity toward nature into young minds, and receptivity toward
their own power.  I wanted to help them develop their capacity to create
what mattered — in harmony with the systems that sustain all life.
Instantly my life became both simpler and richer.





Grant Russel, President, Advanced Gravis Technologies
For information, please go http://www.summitstrategies.net

SPEECHES and TALKS: I am available to do keynotes, seminars, or
workshops.  Please call 250-537-1177 or e-mail belkin@saltspring.com



"Everything can be taken away from a man but one thing: the last of the
human freedoms-to choose one's attitude in any given set of
circumstances, to choose one's own way."
 


